

MEETING #002

November 3, 2018

KEY DISCUSSION POINTS

MAIN TOPICS

- 1** purpose/execution of protest on Monday, November 5
- 2** engagement of Engineers and Freshman
- 3** HSS course selection for Spring '19 - "Core Curriculum" [Arianna, Shao]
- 4** organization of "small groups" for efficient specialized discussions
- 5** faculty/admin inefficiencies - decisions that are made without student involvement (We're All Ears)

ADDITIONS

- 1.1** hand out documents: response regarding Peter Buckley's Interview, additional articles
- 1.1** occupy back of Rose to hold separate lecture/reading
- 2.0** send reps to Freshmen (art) classes for quick (10min) introduction to the meaning of The Movement, introduce possible dorm event, see **2.1**
- 2.1** Res Hall event discussing current structure of HSS and (possibly) introduce reformation mission
- 3.0** suggest additional courses and professors for Spring '19
- * IDS becoming a studio course - Community For Intersectional Action - Friday, November 9 [Dhayne, Sydney]
- ** Bauhaus Curriculum - The Black Book to the Cooper Library

SHORT TERM

- see **1**
- see **2**
- communicate with Laura Sparks and ensure faculty transparency, see **5**
- see **4**

LONG TERM

- see **3**
- see * and **

NEXT MEETING

November 4, 2018 - 5:00pm-7:30pm [2.5 hours]

PRESSING ISSUES

- | | |
|--------------------|--|
| 5:05 - 5:10 | * quick introduction of new meeting structure (flexibly time-based just for sense of time and progress, notes, can change if doesn't work) |
| 5:10 - 5:20 | 1 discuss/formulate clear goal and statement of protest on Monday, November 5 @Rose before HSS3 |
| 5:20 - 6:15 | 2 compiling response to Buckley's interview answers |
| 6:15 - 6:30 | 3 gathering documents to hand out to students/faculty |
| 6:30 - 6:45 | 4 pioneer interview |

ONGOING ISSUES FOR SHORT DISCUSSION

- | | |
|--------------------|---|
| 6:45 - 6:55 | 4 engagement of Engineers and Freshman |
| 6:55 - 7:10 | 5 organization of "small groups" for efficient specialized discussions |
| 7:10 - 7:20 | * [other topics] |

FINAL DISCUSSION

- | | |
|--------------------|---|
| 7:20 - 7:30 | 6 schedule next meeting and/or protest |
| 7:30 | ** [does new meeting structure work] |